
 

 

 

 

Still in front of the championship! 

 
Last weekend, the fifth IDM event took place in 

Assen, Netherlands. Unfortunately, Oliver Svendsen 

was not allowed to start due to a crash during 

training. He was declared unfit, meaning he had to 

watch the races. His 40-point championship lead is 

sadly gone. Despite everything, he remains the 

championship leader. He is currently recovering and 

plans to return to the starting lineup at the next 

event in three weeks. 

 

 
 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

This left Anton Södergren with the baton. Assen was 

a completely new race track for him. He did an 

outstanding job, starting sixth. He finished in the 

top ten in both races and is now in twelfth place 

overall. He did a great job and is looking forward 

to the next race. 

 

 
 

 

Many thanks 

Triumph Germany Racing Team 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


